

July 16, 2024

Dear Valued Community Member and Friend of All Saints Catholic School:

For nearly 140 years, All Saints Catholic School has been making a difference educating families and our community – providing a nurturing learning environment for students, setting high standards of academic excellence, and laying the groundwork for young people to be well prepared and successful in high school, college, and adult life.

As a private, non-profit Catholic school for children ages preschool to eighth grade, our mission's success depends on the support of parishioners, the families we serve, and businesses in our community. Donations and fundraisers constitute 30% of our annual operating budget. On Saturday, October 19, 2024, All Saints Catholic School will host its 51st Annual "Hawaiian Nights" A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction. Come celebrate with us in support of your favorite Catholic school...ALL SAINTS! The auction will be held in the gymnasium at All Saints Catholic School, 3326 14th Street, beginning at 5:00 P.M. and will once again be our primary fundraiser. We look forward to your ongoing support, which benefits our students now more than ever!

There are several ways for you to support our Auction as follows:

- AUCTION SPONSOR: Various levels of sponsorships are available. This is a great opportunity to promote your business. Please see the enclosed Sponsorship document to learn more!
- **DONOR:** Donate products, services, or gift certificates, or consider making a cash donation. Your donations may be tax-deductible.
- ATTENDEE! We invite you to come and enjoy this popular event. The auction is held in the All Saints Catholic School Gymnasium and admission is FREE!

As an Auction Sponsor you will be prominently highlighted in our auction catalog, school newsletters and website, church bulletin, and through oral recognition the night of the event.

Support from individuals and businesses like you is essential to the success of these events and the school. By supporting our fundraisers, you will be investing in the lives of children and the community, allowing us to make an outstanding Catholic education available and affordable to our community.

Enclosed is a donation/procurement form for your convenience. You may submit your donations directly to the school, or we would be happy to pick up your contribution.

If you have questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Jackie Weibler 2024 Auction Solicitation Chair